
 

Come hear about a proposed 
subsea and land segment cable 
system that will create more 
capacity for high-speed internet 
on Kaua‘i. The Hawaiian Islands 
Fiber Link cable will ensure that 
Kaua‘i and all of Hawai‘i has 
updated infrastructure to provide 
equitable internet access for all.

Community 
Informational
Meeting
The Hawaiian Islands Fiber Link project
— Building capacity for faster internet 

Wednesday, March 5, 2025
5:00-6:30 pm
Kaua‘i High School Cafeteria
3577 Lala Road
Lihue, HI 96766

Free and open to the public
Refreshments provided

Visit us online at
www.HIFL.LLC

Līhue, Kaua‘i

Kapolei, O‘ahu

Kaunakakai, Moloka‘i

Kahului, Maui
Mānele Harbor, Lāna‘i

Hilo, Hawai‘i


